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April	12,	2017	
	
DELIVERED	BY	EMAIL	AND	RESS	
	
Board	Secretary	
Ontario	Energy	Board	
P.O.	Box	2319	
2300	Yonge	Street,	27th	Floor	
Toronto,	ON	M4P	1E4	
	
Attention:	Ms.	Kirsten	Walli,	Board	Secretary		
	
Dear	Ms.	Walli:		
	
Subject:	EB-2015-0179	–	Re-Application	of	Intervenor	Status	
	
Pursuant	to	Procedural	Order	6,	dated	April	7th,	2017,	Northeast	Midstream	LP	(“Northeast”)	
wishes	to	re-apply	for	intervenor	status	in	the	above-mentioned	proceeding.		
	
In	addition	to	this	hearing,	Northeast	is	an	intervenor	in	Epcor’s	Southern	Bruce	Project	(EB-
2016-0137	et.	al.)	and	was	an	intervenor	in	the	Generic	Proceeding	(EB-2016-0004).	Our	
continued	interest	in	this	family	of	proceedings	is	to	help	ensure	that	expansion	of	natural	gas	
service	in	Ontario	will	be	a	fair,	reasonable,	and	economically	feasible	process.			
	
Our	reasons	for	re-applying	for	intervenor	status	in	EB-2015-0179	are	the	same	as	our	reasons	
for	participating	in	EB-2016-0137	et.	al.	That	is:	Consequential	rules	and	orders	will	directly	
affect	future	Board	proceedings	and	will	impact	the	viability	of	future	expansions,	including	our	
project	to	serve	Marathon,	Schreiber,	Terrace	Bay,	Wawa,	and	Manitouwadge.		
	
Northeast	is	eager	to	participate	in	the	EB-2015-0179	to	help	ensure	that	precedents	do	not	
impair	the	built-out	of	natural	gas	service	elsewhere.	We	intend	to	participate	responsibly	and	
prudently	in	the	process,	as	we	have	done	in	the	past,	and	are	not	seeking	a	cost	award	for	our	
participation.	
	
Yours	truly,	
	
[Original	signed	by]	
	
Joshua	Samuel	
	
cc		 Chris	Ripley,	Union	Gas		


